
Virtual Monthly Mixer
Survey

We are looking for additional ways to keep you informed and connected during this COVID-19
crisis. Since we are unable to meet in person for our monthly mixers, we are exploring holding
virtual mixers and need your input. We are asking our members to take this very brief survey. It
should take less than 5 minutes of your time. Please submit no later than this Monday, August
31st. Thank you in advance.

Click Here to Take Our Short
Survey
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http://survey.constantcontact.com/survey/a07eh9ufu0pkeaaqimh/start
https://www.facebook.com/AJChamber/
https://twitter.com/AJ_Chamber
https://www.linkedin.com/company/apache-junction-chamber-of-commerce-visitor-center/?viewAsMember=true

